
Nov. 29, 2012 

 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 

Secretary 

U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 

100 F St. NE 

Washington, DC 20549-1090 

 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 

 

I am writing on behalf of our firm, ProxyVote Plus, LLC, to express our support for the U.S. 

Securities and Exchange Commission’s proposal requiring disclosure of the CEO-to-worker pay 

ratio as mandated by Section 953(b) of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer 

Protection Act.   

 

We believe that investors will benefit from the disclosure of CEO-to-worker pay and that such 

disclosure may have the desirable effect of reining in excessive executive compensation.  The 

ever-expanding disparity between the compensation of senior management and workers is well-

documented and contrary to the long-term interests of corporations and investors. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Rosenberg/yg 

Craig Rosenberg 

 
 

 

 


